
November 17, 2021 

(Via electronic mail –sarah.venuto@ferc.gov) 

Richard Glick, Chairman 
Federal Energy Regulation Commission 
c/o Sarah Venuto, Director 
Office of External Affairs 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20426 

Dear Mr. Glick, 

I am writing concerning the Committee of the Whole scheduled for Monday, 

November 22 regarding Spire, Inc and their communications with St. Louis County 

customers about the STL Pipeline. I am requesting that you appear before the 

committee to inform the Council on this matter and answer questions.  

The hearing will take place at 4:00pm in the County Council chamber at 41 South 

Central Avenue, Clayton, Missouri 63105. Kindly confirm your attendance.  

Thank you, 

Ernie Trakas
Ernie Trakas

cc: Hon. Rita Days Heard, Chair St. Louis County Council 
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